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14th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Nursery trip to the Enchanted Story Garden at Eltham Library 

Wednesday 30th January 2019 

 

We have planned a Nursery trip for both the morning and afternoon nursery session to visit 

the Enchanted Story Garden at Eltham Library on Wednesday 30th January. 

 

Children should come to their normal nursery session with their parent/carer to register and 

then we will be catching the bus up to the High Street.  Parents/Carers will need to have a 

valid oyster card to pay for their own travel.   

 

Parents/Carers must accompany their own child.  Unaccompanied children cannot be taken. 

 

Children should wear school uniform and comfortable shoes. 

 

If you have younger children and you will have problems with alternative childcare for them 

whilst we are on this trip, then please come and speak to a member of staff.  

 

So we know how many children we are expecting can you please fill in the form below to 

confirm your child’s attendance.  Children who do not attend will be marked as an unauthorised 

absence for the day.  

 

 

 

Ms Cooper 

Nursery Teacher 

 

 

My child …………………………………………….will attend the trip to the Enchanted Story Garden on 

Wednesday 30th January 2019. 

 

Signed:…………………………………………….…………………………. Dated:……………………………………………………………………… 

  Haimo Primary School 
  Haimo Road 

  Westhorne Avenue 
  Eltham 

  London SE9 6DY 

 
 

Tel:  020 8850 4911/ 020 8294 8110 
Fax: 020 8859 5953 


